
 

 

A Place 2 Grow will be hosting our 
annual children’s Christmas program on 
Tuesday December the 3rd at 7:00 p.m. in 

the Triad High School Cafetorium. We 
need all children to arrive backstage by 
6:45 p.m. so they are ready to perform. 

This is for all age.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Following the performance there will be 
snacks and Santa Clause. Please sign 
up on the sheet across from the office.  

Thank you 


